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14/12/2022  11:37:582022/5387/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Objection. Addition of a dormer or 'attic flat'may be in sympathy with existing street frontage. However an 

additional floor breaks the existing height levels and creates a stand out ptoperty which breaks  the sequence 

of tte protected 'row' un this street. Approval will lead to higher building requests in due course and start to 

slowly obscure the sight lines from Hampstead Heath.
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